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June 10, 1980

Mr. Lindsay Audin

Westchester County Board of Legislators

County Office Building IN RESPONSE REFER
White Plains, NY 10601 TO FOIA-80-277

Dear Mr. Audin:

This is in response to your letters to the NRC and the Department of
Energy (DOE) dated May 16, 1980 in which you requested, pursuant to the
Freedom of Information Act, documents regarding a grant proposal from
Mr. Ned Lighlman.

In a June 5, 1980 letter, the DOE informed you that your request did not
Tie within the purview of that agency and was transferring your request
to the NRC.

The NRC has no record of receiving a proposal from Mr. Lighliman.
(M. Felton, Director

Division of Rules and Records
Cffice of Administration
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